Agenda Item Details

Meeting Jul 15, 2024 - Regular School Board Meeting
Category 3. Administrative Reports

Subject 3.5 MS/HS Principal Report

Type Information

Student Success:

Eight students traveled with WEOP group to South Dakota and returned on June 10th.

Guatemalan trip was a success. Students returned home on June 24th.

One student will be traveling to Washington D.C. in July and participating in the National Council for Community and
Education Partnerships Youth Leadership Summit. Only 150 students from across all GEAR UP grants nationwide are selected to
participate in this experience.

Student & Staff Health and Wellbeing:

I completed a week long boot camp participating in the book study for What Happened to You? by Dr. Bruce D.
Perry. A book study for interested staff is in the works for this fall. The book focuses on trauma, resiliency, and
healing.

Frontline Professional Growth roll-over is in the works. Most staff completed their Student Learning Objectives (SLO)
and Professional Practice Goals (PPG) for the 23-24 school year.

Community Collaborations and Partnerships:

A team from our high school participated in Career Connected Learning_Projects. I've attached the showcase event
link for you to view. Although you may watch all of the video to see all of the featured schools, Bayfield's project is
featured at the 36:15 mark. By the end of summer, DPI will add these projects to the WISElearn Career Readiness
Hub and will be featured throughout th year on the Friday Finds email that are send out to the Career Ready

listserv.

A committee to discuss truancy policies and intake was held with Judge Anderson and several other local school
administrators on June 24th. No changes to current procedures at the county level. Most truancy cases are handled
by districts and school administrators, creating workable plans to support students and families.

Efficient Use of Resources:

An ACP team has been created to work on developing a working ACP plan through the "Unlocking Pathways" grant.
Our mentor school is Colby High School. A retreat/workshop will be held with the team attending on August 6th in
Wausau.

Two families have toured our facilities in the past month. One family will be moving here as a Coast Guard family;
the family will have one middle school child and one elementary child. One family is looking to purchase land/home
and hope to enroll their child in our high school.

Chi miigwech.
Submitted respectfully by Shellie Swanson, 6-12 Principal

This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not to be
considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.
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